LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Hi again! We would like to extend a heartfelt ‘thanks’ to the gentleman who donated a box of children’s books in amazing condition. There are many that will add to our collection, and others that will replace older, worn out copies. If anyone has an old record player in useable condition and would like to donate it, we would certainly be grateful! LP records are making a comeback due to their sound quality and how well the albums age without loss of integrity (barring scratches, of course!)
[bookmark: _GoBack]     For our audiobook lovers, the STLS collection of audiobooks rotates this week! Starting Monday, there will be new audiobooks on the shelf to choose from. If you haven’t ever tried an audiobook, they sure help a long commute or road trip to go faster and only require a CD player in your vehicle. And of course, audiobooks are always a great tool for bibliophiles with aging eyes to continue enjoying favored genres. Side note: thank you to the person who donated the two, new-to-us audiobooks and the DVD!
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. The Wonder of Words Book Club meets on Mondays at 3:30pm. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
